
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   
     February 17, 2019 

THERE WILL BE NO SCHOOL OR CHILDCARE ON 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 18 FOR PRESIDENTS DAY.  
ENJOY YOUR WEEKEND! 
 
WHAT A FUN-FILLED WEEK WE HAD, 
celebrating National Lutheran Schools week 
with the entire student body, under the theme: 
Real. Present. God.  A HUGE THANK YOU to all 
the families that brought their kiddos to church 
last Sunday to sing with us, and for those who 
made donations and helped with the activities 
during the week, including the Valentine’s Day 
class parties.  You are appreciated! 
 
A TIME OF TRANSITION:  Parents, we are 
currently looking for a new afternoon teacher.  
As we go through this process, you will likely 
see more of Miss Marshall, Miss Joyce, and Miss 
Mary in the afternoon childcare classroom this 
month.   
 
OUR NEXT COOKS’ NIGHT OUT:  Will be at 
Dickey’s BBQ Pit in Greeley, on February 26.  
Come join us for good food and fellowship with 
our Trinity school families.  Bring a flyer, and a 
portion of the bill will be given back to Trinity!   
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION: Please save box 
tops for education and turn them in at the 
office.  We use these box tops for school 
supplies.   

BOOK ORDER FORMS will be sent out the first 
week in March.   

HALF-PRICE EARLY REGISTRATION EXPIRES ON 
FEBRUARY 28.  See Debi in the office to register 
your child for next school year.  Early registrants 
are more likely to get the days their family 
needs for preschool.   

ELEMENTARY SUMMER CAMP:  Do you have an 
elementary student that needs summer 
childcare?  Group Publishing is expanding their 
program into Greeley this summer.  They serve 
children ages 6-11.  Flyers are available in the 
school office.  Trinity will offer a summer 
program only for preschool-aged children this 
summer.  Watch for more details after spring 
break. 

HEART SCHOOL PHOTO:  On Thursday, we took 
a photo of the entire student body outdoors, in 
the shape of a heart.  We have gotten a lot of 
comments on it from Lutheran educators all 
over the country!  Many parents who have seen 
it have asked how they can get a copy of this 
photo.  It has been posted on the Trinity 
Lutheran School Facebook page, and you can 
grab it from there, and I have attached it to this 
email.  Otherwise, send a text to 303-565-0234, 
and type in “heart photo.”  Happy to send it to 
you. 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 
 
Monday, February 18:  No School--Presidents 
Day 
 
Tuesday, February 26:  Cook’s Night Out at 
Dickey’s 
 
March 11-19:  SPRING BREAK 
 
 
 
 
 


